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Wednesday, January 8, 2020

The Board of Directors of the Mount Vermnon School District, Skagit County, Washington, held a Work
Study Session on Wednesday, January 8, 2020, 5:00 p.m., at Madison Elementary School, 907 E. Fir
Street, Mount Vernon, Washington, 98273.

Present were Directors Otos, Ragusa, Coffey, and Samora. A quorum was present. Superintendent
Bruner was present, as were several guests. The purpose and agenda of the Special Meeting/Work
Study session was to receive an update from the Northwest Leadership Associates regarding the
status of the Superintendent Search Process. There were construction projects that were to be
discussed, but the board determined to continue that discussion to a later date when more project
information would be available.

Mark Venn, representative of Northwest Leadership Associates, presented information on the steps
taken to recruit superintendent applicants. He said the job has been shared nationally, as well as a
myriad of opportunities throughout the state and region. The vacancy will close on February 14. He will
continue to provide information as it becomes pertinent. The next step will be to review all application
materials and select a list of six semi-finalists for interview on February 29, 2002.

No action wé/g{.tékeji and the meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m.

Carl Bruner, Superintendent
Secretary to the Board
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